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7th July, 1936.

Bear Miss Ross Clyne,

In answer to your letter, 
my impressions of the reasons for the scarcity of 
women in Parliament so far^ are mainly that there has 
been little time for them to prepare themselves for 
it and look upon it as a possibility', and secondly, 
I think that a great many women who are keenly 
interested in some particular cause or ahdther, 
especially that of peace, are not party^minded and do 
not see their way to further their cause better by 
seeking to be in Parliament than by working for it 
outside but, doubtless, these are only two of many 
reasons•

Yours sincerely.


